
JOIN US FOR A KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION  EVENT!

from home. For all children it is a new learning community with new faces and procedures.

Parents are encouraged to register their children for kindergarten before the current school-year ends.

Parents with complete documentation will be able to register at the event or any time after that. (Note that the 

to-date). Some paperwork can be downloaded and completed at home ahead of time. Click for more information.

http://www.SignUpForKindergarten.com
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	Text3: 6:00 - 7:00 P.M.
	Text4: Sheryl.Knezinek@hcps.net  OR call  (813) 672-5621 ext. 229
	Text5: Summerfield Crossings Elementary
	Text6: Thursday, March 3, 2022


